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lJ [j Ll BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Q,__U f] ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC. 

Medical Department 

Dr. Walter Weyzen 
Division of Biomedical & Environmental 

Research 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20545 

Dear Walter, 

Upton. New York 11973 

(516) 345- 3577 

October 25, 1977 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter to me from Ronald G. Bakal, 
Attorney at Law, concerning non-inclusion of Utirik in the June 
and September quarterly trips of Dr. Knudsen. I have conferred 
with Gene Cronkite and N. Peter Rathvon, Jr., our General Council, 
and I enclose two possible answers. Vic Bond is away until next 
week. We would appreciate your advice as to the course of action 
DOE recommends. 
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Sincerely, 

~:?J~ 
Robert A. Conard, M.D. 


